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Comments: The changes to Sublette lift are understandable given the age but massacring the North Woods

(access to the Hobacks)and the Alta Chutes on Pepi's Ridge will forever alter the character and draw of the Ski

area. The ski corp is justifying this to keep unqualified skiers from injury. The Corp should spend more resources

on communication to prevent unqualified skiers from making poor choices. No amount of blasting, carving with

machinery and tree cutting will stop humans from making bad choices or prevent them from thinking they are

better qualified than they are. Other methods can be used to accomplish this (human management, signage,

waivers, additional patrol) rather than destroying the natural beauty of Laramie Bowl and Pepi's Ridge. The

"original" nature of the ski area has been changing over the years mostly to the better but this latest plan will just

make the world's best ski area just like everyone else. Take a breath and re think this. Thanks for your attention. 


